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Headteacher Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 
September 2024 

Year 7 Information Evening - Thursday 26th September 6:00pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to invite you to our forthcoming in-person Year 7 Information Evening. The aim of the 

evening is to provide information and updates to help ensure your child achieves excellence in Year 7 

and that you are able to support them in doing so. 

Welcome and Introduction   Mr R Warburton, 
Headteacher 

Year 7 Target-Setting and reporting: Defining Good Progress 
Our Key Stage 3 assessment system, including how we set students’ 
targets in different subjects. How we will assess learning and 
communicate progress to parents/carers during Year 7 

Mr A Carter, 
Deputy Headteacher 

Year 7 expectations  
Ready, Respectful and Safe, Embracing Opportunities 

Mrs L Kane, Deputy 
Headteacher  

Supporting Students to Achieve Excellence in Year 7 
How the school and parents/carers can work in partnership to effectively 
support students’ learning and an overview of life beyond the timetable. 

Mrs H Marklove, 
Learning Leader: Year 7 

A student’s perspective 
Life in Year 7 and beyond at The County High School Leftwich 

Junior Leaders 

 

We hope you will be able to join us, with your child, on this important evening. We will follow up 

with our settling-in evening on the 17th October when you will have opportunity to meet your 

child’s form tutor online – details to follow. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher 
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